
Mary Mathieux 
 
Dear Commission,

Please do not allow fracking anywhere along the Delaware Water Basin. Fracking has been proven
to cause all kinds of problems for states that have allowed it. From poisoned drinking water
supplies to widespread health problems for those people who have allowed it on their land. I live in
New Jersey and depend on this water source for clean drinking water and as a wildlife area worth
traveling from the city for. Land and water sources are slowly getting swallowed up by corporations
for their own benefit. We are facing a severe water shortage in many parts of the country. Please do
everything you can to protect clean water for the citizens of NJ and PA!

It's my understanding that the proposed regulations do not fully protect communities from the
impact that fracking has –(they still allow for the exportation of fracking wastewater from the Basin
to fracking elsewhere and the importation of wastewater for treatment into the Basin.) I am begging
you to please ban ALL treatments related to fracking because we need to cover all our bases against
these oil/gas companies who have extensive amounts of money to spend on lobbying for their own
selfish gain. 

We need to protect our NJ citizen's water supply and our NJ natural wildlife areas from these
companies!

Thank you for your time and this opportunity to express my personal views on this issue.

Sincerely,
—Mary Mathieux
Resident of Jersey City, NJ 07302
 


